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English 

This half term we will be focusing on the text 

A Tiger Who Came to Tea by Judith Kerr, 

recapping Year 1 writing expectations 

including punctuation and conjunctions. 

We will then move on to “The Way Back 

Home” by Oliver Jeffers writing character 

descriptions. 

Mathematics 

In Maths this half term, we are revisiting 

place value, and stretching our knowledge of 

number to numbers within 100. We will be 

looking at partitioning numbers and 

writing numbers in both numerals and 

word form. 

R.E  

In RE, we are looking at Creation and 

Covenant. We will explore lots of scripture, 

and look at how we can relate this to our 

lives. We will also look at Baptism within 

this topic. 

Geography 

In Geography this half term, we are looking 

at ‘Our Local Area’. We will be going on a 

local walk and learning more about 

Audenshaw and the surrounding areas. 

Science 

Science this half 

term focuses on 

animals’ needs for 

survival. 

P.E  

Children will take 

part in Dance 

lessons provided 

by Tameside 

Active. 

 

Phonics 

In phonics, we will be 

following a 

programme of 

spelling for Y2 and 

reading 3 times a 

week. Keep up 

catch-up sessions 

will be planned for 

those who need it. 

Music 

We are exploring 

pulse, rhythm 

and pitch as well 

as weekly 

singing with 

Mrs Derbyshire. 

PSHE/ RSE 

Jigsaw – being me in my 

world 

Computing 

Computer systems and 

networks - IT Around Us 

Art – Colour 

Wassily Kandinsky – Tone, 

shade and shape. 


